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Senate is concerned with “the direction, regulation, and promotion of learning and 
teaching, research, knowledge exchange, and scholarship”.  
 
As member of Senate from 2014-17, I represented academic staff of LINCS and 
SoSS and if voted in again, I will continue to do my best to get our voice heard. 
 


